From:

Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Sent:

Friday, 25 August 2023 2:39 PM

To:

Subject:

487 OB

W.A.E.C. RECORDS

FILE No. DST 0152

DATE:

2 1 AUG 2023

ACTION BY: _____

From:

)waec.wa.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 21 August 2023 8:57 AM

Cc: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>

Subject: FW: SR-CF1054 Complaint Feedback Submission

Dear Dr Claringbold,

The proposed changes to the electoral boundaries are conducted by the Electoral Distribution Commissioners not the Western Australian Electoral Commission.

I have forwarded your comments on to the Electoral Distribution Commissioners.

All the best.

From: Voter/Elector Complaint Feedback Form < no-reply@waec.wa.gov.au >

Sent: Sunday, 20 August 2023 4:01 PM

To: Feedback Mailbox < feedback@waec.wa.gov.au > Subject: SR-CF1054 Complaint Feedback Submission

Request: SR-CF1054

I am a: Voter/Elector

Name: Dr Phillip Claringbold

Category: Voting - WAEC processes

iManage 187861

DOC-004042

Details of Complaint Feedback:

I wish to complain about the proposed changes to regional electoral boundaries which have the effect of reducing regional representation and increasing the size of certain electorates to unmanageable proportions. In particular the establishment of the Midwest super seat which will make it nearly impossible for the communities to have access to representation. An attack on regional democracy.

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.